
5th Grade Car Parade

❖ WHAT: Each year, the teachers, staff, and family members of our 5th graders 
celebrate the students’ accomplishments as they walk the halls of MES one 
last time. As we bring the 2019-2020 school year to a close, we would like to 
continue this tradition in a different way.

Please join us as we celebrate our

Rising 6th graders by participating in the 

5th Grade Car Parade 

❖ WHEN: Thursday, May 21, 2020 @ 3:00 pm

❖ WHERE: MES Car Riders Lane- the line will begin at the top of the hill with the 
1st vehicle stopping at our school’s marquee (in the direction facing Friendship 
Church Road). 

❖ IMPORTANT GUIDELINES TO FOLLOW:
❖ ALL Parents/Guardians/Family members & Students: Please remain in 

your vehicles at ALL times as we continue to practice social distancing. 
❖ One Lane Only: The line will form using only the right lane closest to our 

school.
❖ The parade will begin promptly at 3:00 pm; however, you are encouraged 

to arrive as early as 2:45 pm.
❖ MES staff members will be on-site to cheer on our students.
❖ Please feel free to decorate your vehicle to acknowledge your child(ren).
❖ Students may also email a letter of appreciation/thanks to any MES staff 

member. Please visit our website at MONROEELEMENTARY.ORG to 
access our staff directory with a complete list of email addresses.


